
 

 

 
 

17 January 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

House Music Competition 
Queen’s Hall, 7.00pm, Wednesday 13 February 2019 

We wanted to alert you to this year’s House Music Competition, which will be taking place the week 
before half term.  The competition will be in concert format, prepared and conducted by the students 
themselves, with each House presenting a short programme within the following framework. 

 

Start Finish House 

6:30 6:48 Kensington 

6:50 7:08 Balmoral 

Interval 

7:25 7:43 Sandringham 

7:45 8:03 Buckingham 

Interval 

8:20 8:38 St James 

8:40 8:58 Windsor 

Short musical interlude during deliberations 

9:10 9:15 Announcement of winners 
 

Each House’s programme must include the following items: 
 

 1 band item  1 small ensemble item  1 large ensemble item 
 

Houses will lose marks if they go over their 18-minute slot!   
 

Friends of Music will kindly be providing refreshments throughout the evening. There is no charge for 
entry – so do make the most of this wonderful evening of talent and creativity and come and support! 
 

We would like to register student interest as soon as possible, so that House Music Captains can start to 
organise groups. Please register your interest by filling out the form linked here before the deadline of 
8:30 am on Monday 21 January.  All singers, and all instrumentalists of Grade 2 standard and above, are 
encouraged to respond. We will forward responses to the Captains, and students will be selected 
depending on the programme each House chooses.  If you have any further questions, please email the 
Music Department (RGSmusic@rgshw.com). 
 

Many thanks and regards, 
Tim Venvell 
Director of Music 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhvP7V903nEJOvSrG2aDO1ZhUNEJKSFNTTVk3TFg1VzZRNEIzNkRZS1VYSi4u
mailto:RGSmusic@rgshw.com

